
App of the Week
Five Speckled Frogs:

Touchscreen version of the 

popular counting song, which 

reinforces the numbers from 

1 to 5.
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This Week
Invoice Emails: We have switched over to sending invoices for items such as 

school meals by email rather than on paper (for parents that we have a contact 

email for.) Please can you check your email “spam” folders just in case any of our 

messages haven’t reached you.

Benson’s Funfair: The Rotary Club of Horsham have organised a FREE 90 

minute session at Benson’s Funfair in Horsham Park on Sunday 9th July. The 

event runs from 10.30am-12.00pm, with registration starting at 9.45. In order 

to register, you will need to email  with your name, your rotarycin1145@aol.com

email address and the names of who will be attending. You will also need to 

mention QEII School in your email. 

Limeburners “Burnfest”: The Limeburners pub in Billingshurst is hosting a 

music festival on Saturday 8th July. The event will be raising money for the 

school and features a number of great local bands. If anyone knows of any ice 

cream vans or face painters who would like to take part in the event, please 

contact Karen Lacey on 07842 528270.

Sun Cream: Now that the sun is shining, please take a moment to read the 

latest version of our sunscreen policy, which is attached to this newsletter.

Half Term: We hope you all have a lovely half term break and look forward to 

seeing all our students again on Tuesday 6th June as Monday 5th is our “Read, 

Write, Inc” INSET day.

The Wizard of Oz
Congratulations to everyone involved in Stage 

Right’s production of “The Wizard of Oz” this 

week. It was a delight to see so many of our 

students and former students bringing this 

story to life. Both shows were full and earned 

standing ovations from their audiences.

QEII students will have their own chance to 

see the show performed after half term.
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Class News from Firs Class
Firs have been working on their garden and have also been enjoying the sensory aspects of the plants 

both indoors and out.

Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: 08/06/17. To book yourself a clinic slot please contact Alison Mitchison in 

the Office.

Parent Support Group: 22/06/17: Wills & Trusts/Benefits 20.07.16: Sensology. 

If you have a topic you would like to be covered please let us know.

Tina Knight’s Continence Clinic: Upcoming date is 22/06/17. If you have a current referral to Tina 

Knight from the Children’s Continence Team for toilet training and/or continence products for your 

child and would like an appointment, please contact Alison Mitchison to book.

Class Coffee Mornings
Coffee mornings replace formal Parents’ Evenings and give the opportunity to meet individually with 

your child’s teacher. If you are unable to attend please contact your teacher directly to arrange a 

time to suit you.

Thursday 15th June 10am - Primary Coffee Morning (Willows, Palms, Beech, Elms, Maple.)

Thursday 22nd June 2pm - Senior Open Afternoon (Pines and Limes.)

Firs coffee morning date/time to be confirmed.


	Page 1
	Page 2

